

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI FACULTY OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

6th Floor, V.P.C.I. Building, Delhi - 110 007 Phone: 011-2766 2764, Fax: 011-2766 2763 E-mail - dean_medical@du.ac.in

No.: FMDS/247/PG/5852 21 October 2013

NOTIFICATION

I am to inform that the Board of Research Studies (BRS) at its meeting held on 16.09.2013 approved the recommendations of the Post Graduate Admission Committee dated 29.08.2013 regarding eligibility of PG students to submit protocol /thesis/to appear in the university examination, Session – 2013-2016. The decision of the BRS is as follows:-

- (i) The students who joined the course on 25th June 2013 are in shortage of training/research/attendance for 24 days. These students may be permitted to avail 16 days leave in the 1st year out of 30 days permissible to them; the remaining shortage of 10 days be condoned.
- (ii) The second counselling was conducted on 13th August 2013. The students who joined by 14th August 2013 are in the shortage of training/research/attendance of about 68 days. The shortage may be compensated in the following manner:
 - (a) Condone 10 days.
 - (b) Adjustment of leave for 15 days out of permissible leave of 30 days in 1st year.
 - (c) Adjustment of leave for 20 days out of permissible leave of 36 days in 2nd year.
 - (d) Adjustment of leave for 20 days out of permissible leave of 36 days in 3rd year.
- (iii) The students who joined on 30th/31st August 2013 are in the shortage of training/research/attendance of about 80 days. The shortage may be compensated in the following manner:
 - (e) Condonation of shortage for 10 days.
 - (f) Adjustment of leave for 20 days out of permissible leave of 30 days in 1st year.
 - (g) Adjustment of leave for 25 days out of permissible leave of 36 days in 2nd year.
 - (h) Adjustment of leave for 25 days out of permissible leave of 36 days in 3rd year.
- (iv) The date of submission of thesis/protocol be extended up to 30.11.2013 in the Faculty of Medical Sciences.
- (v) The University examination may be conducted in April/May 2015/2016(Tentative).

This is for information of the concerned medical colleges/ institutions and the students.

-Sd-

(H. H. Baa)

Deputy Registrar (Medical) E-mail:- dean_medical@du.ac.in henrybaa@yahoo.com